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Mr. Lyall Johnson, Chief
Licensing Branch S Y
Division of Licensing and Regulation
U. S. Atomic Energy Commission Reference: h0-86
Washington 25, D. C.

Dear Mr. Johnson:

Attached are two booklets dealing with our operation at Pompton
Plains, New Jersey.

a. The first booklet gives pertinent information concerning the plant,
its operation and the surrounding area. Specifically, it is a reply
to the questions posed in the second half of your letter of
March lb,1960.

.

b. The second booklet is a Health Physics Manual prepared by
Mr. Peter J. Garino, Health Physicist at the Pompton plant.
Included in the Import are such items as sampling points, schedule
and methods of sampling, detail descriptions of the methods used
to measure radioactivity, exposure time and other items required

~

to assure conformance with accepted procedures. ,

Based on the accompanying information and our letter of June 20, I
we would like to officially request the Commission for approval to dis-
charge the plant effluent into.the storm sewer on Black Oak Ridge Road
as provided in Part 20, Title 10, Section 20.301, " Waste Disposal."

It is our understanding that the reports submitted herewith,
together with previous letters, will permit the Commission to review our
application for license renewal.

Very truly yours,

DAVISON CHEMICAL COMPANY
Division of W. R. Grace & Co.
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